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KEMPER & VANDEWATER 

GAP V K . KEMPE~ 

KRIST!;: N 0 . V AN OE:WAn;:R 

September 7, 2007 

Mr. Richard Blaiklock 
501 Indiana Avenue, Suite 200 
Indianapoljs, TN 46202-6150 
Via Facsimile: (317) 630-2790 
Original to follow by mail 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

218 E . SECON D STREET 

MP.OI$ON , INOIANA 47250 

T E LEPHONE: (812 ) 26!;i-S311 

F A CSIMILE:: (812) 2.6 5-5748 

RE: Joseph M. and Sherry J. Chapo 
Cause No. 39C01-0706-PL-304 

Dear Mr. Blaiklock, 
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B IXLER W. H OWt..AND 

O F C OUNSEL 

Please accept this correspondence in response to your inquiries and request for 
correction of the property identified in Cause No. 39C01-0706-PL-304. It has been 
brought to my attention that the incorrect address was included in the Complaint, which I 
filed as attorney for the Jefferson County Plan Commission. The Complaint incorrectly 
listed 10214 W. Deputy Pike Rd., Deputy, TN 47230 as the address of the property which 
we allege to have been improved 1n violation of the Jefferson County Zoning Ordinance. 

As you are aware, the Notice of violation that was sent to the Chapos prior to the 
filing of the Complaint listed the correct Parcel Number of the property ofwhjch was 
intended to be the subject ifthe Complaint. The Complaint was intended to address the 
property located at 3677 N. Spry Road, Deputy, IN. I will be filing an Amended 
Complaint in the coming week to change the address of the property which is the subject 
of the Complaint from 10214 W . Deputy Pike Rd., Deputy, IN 47230 to 3677 N. Spry 
Road. However, as I understand that your clients are attempting to obtain financing on 
the Deputy Pike Address and time is of the essence in correcting this error, I hope that 
this letter will suffice as acknowledgment of the error until such time as the Amended 
Complaint can be filed. 

Please understand however, that this letter is sent merely as an acknowledgement 
that the Deputy Pike property was not intended to be the subject of the Complaint of 
record. Tt is in no way an acknowledgment or representation concerning whether or not 
the Deputy Pike property is in compliance with the Jefferson County Zoning Ordinance 
and I am making no representation as to future actions that may or may not be taken by 
the Plan Commission as it relates to that property. I can only acknowledge that it was not 
intended to be the subject of the Complaint filed in the above referenced cause number. 
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If you have any further questions, or if I can be of any further assistance in 
helping to clarify this matter, please do not hesitate to call. Thank you for bringjng this 
matter to my attention. 

Sincerely, 

Kristen VandeWater 
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